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Water has no substitute…….Conserve it 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE TO PROVIDERS OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
AS-NEEDED INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SUPPORT 

Solicitation #IT-2018-3 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 103D-308, Hawaiʻi Revised Statutes (“HRS”), and Chapter 3-122-
96(a)(1)(C) and (D), Hawaiʻi Administrative Rules, the subject solicitation is hereby cancelled. 
 
Proposed amendments to the subject solicitation would be of a magnitude that a new solicitation 
is desirable pursuant to HRS 103D-308. 
 
The Department of Water has determined that it is in the public’s interest that the above-
referenced solicitation shall be cancelled immediately. 
 
Sandi Nadatani-Mendez 
snadatani@kauaiwater.org  
(808) 245-5469 
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